
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please find attached the St@rt page of November 15, 2021.   

Calender 
15 november Ouderraad 

17 november Start schoolfruit 

Crea groep 4-5-6 

19 november Groep 3 visit Sinterklaashuis Helmond (Kids can be dressed up) 

22 november Start IPC thema’s: 

Groep 1-2: Sint en Kerst 

Groep 3: Waar woon je? 

Groep 4: Speelgoed 

Groep 5/6: De actieve planeet 

Groep 7: Nederland waterland 

Groep 8: Nederland wordt Nederland 

24 november Groep 4 visit Sinterklaashuis Eindhoven 

25 november All kids can set their shoe  

30 november  Mr vergadering 

1 december  Crea groep 7-8 

3 december Sinterklaasviering 

6 december Study day: Kids are free 

 

Schoolfruit 
School fruit starts this week. Every week the children can get a piece of fruit or vegetable from the 

fruit stand on: Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. The children do not need to bring any fruit to 

school on those days. Enjoy your meal and have fun! 

Good to know that the left over fruit gets a good destination: the foundation Social Solidarity 

collects the left over fruit https://stichtingsociaalsolidair.nl/ 

    

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstichtingsociaalsolidair.nl%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cbernardette.vangemert%40salto-eindhoven.nl%7C26e516d36ca74cdad4e108d99018d803%7C7e212d0b42a1409a9b1e55878ce03698%7C1%7C0%7C637699258650931080%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4NQdCZ5hBJuzAn34i18ktlOIJ4DSuUG2PCG%2FIKJB%2Fsk%3D&reserved=0


 

Vision 
The vision of the school is several years old. We are moving with the needs of our children and 

therefore have started a process to revise the vision. I want to indicate to you that this will not 

involve a 180 degree change in direction and we are sticking to our Head, Heart, Hands DNA. But to 

hold on to the vision of the past with the knowledge of today is not possible.  

Through a heyday input has been collected and processed. The team is now informed and has the 

opportunity in the coming period to provide us with input for processing. Finally, the MR will also be 

asked for permission on the revised document. Of course you will all receive the revision when it is 

ready.  

 

Parent contribution 
Hereby a reminder to pay the parental contribution. You have received the information via email.   

Sinterklaas is in the country 
Last Saturday Saint Nicholas arrived in the Netherlands. Also at the Startbaan we will celebrate 

Sinterklaas. For the younger children it can also be an exciting time. Below you will find some tips to 

make this time fun and relaxed: 

- Tell your child what to expect during this period. (The time of putting on the shoe, the 

evening of the presents, activities at school and at home) 

- Reassure your child when emotions take over. 

- Do relaxing exercises before bedtime. 

- Do not make Sinterklaas extra exciting. 

- Make use of a countdown calendar. 

- We wish you a pleasant time together. 

Tonight from 18.00-20.00 parents will be decorating. If you still have time and desire you are 

welcome to join. Many hands make light work. 

New parent member MR 
The MR would like to thank all parents for casting a vote for a new parent member for the MR. The 

results are known and we can inform you that Froukje Sierra will join the MR on behalf of the 

parents. She will join the next meeting on Thursday, December 2. 

Kind regards, 

The MR 

Divorces 
The RAK organizes meetings for: Divorce and What Next? See attachment for more information.  



New books for our library 
We are receiving new books for our library. But before we can put that to use we are going to 

"balance".  

All school books must be returned to the library by December 20.  

If you have wishes or ideas for new books please email them to: corinne.vandeven@salto-

eindhoven.nl  

Have a great evening, 

Team St@rtbaan 
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